
Research you can use

Dear Colleagues 

We are delighted to invite you to attend: “Beyond Food Safety Management” – the British Food Journal Annual Lecture, to be

held at the Royal Society for Public Health, London, 14 May 2009, at 11.00 am.

The Keynote Address will be given by Frank Yiannas.

As Vice-President of Food Safety, Frank Yiannas oversees all food safety, as well as other public health functions, for the world’s

largest food retailer, Wal-Mart.  Frank’s scope of responsibilities includes food safety oversight of Wal-Mart’s stores, Neighborhood

Markets, and Sam’s Clubs.  Training and education of thousands of Associates, hundreds of food suppliers, and a number of critical

regulatory compliance issues also come under his purview. Prior to joining Wal-Mart in 2008, Frank was the Director of Safety &

Health for the Walt Disney World Company, where he worked for 19 years.  In 2001, under his tenure, Walt Disney World received the

prestigious Black Pearl Award for corporate excellence in food safety by the International Association for Food Protection.

As a frequent speaker at national and international conferences, Frank is known for his ability to build partnerships and for his

innovative approaches to food safety.  In 2008, Frank was given the Collaboration Award by the US Food and Drug Administration.

He is the 2007 recipient of the NSF International Lifetime Achievement Award for Leadership in Food Safety.  Frank is also a Past

President of the International Association for Food Protection (IAFP) and the current Chair of the Food Allergy and Anaphylaxis

Network’s Board of Directors.

An introduction will be provided by Professor Chris Griffith, Editor of the British Food Journal and Head of the Food Research and

Consultancy Unit at the University of Wales Institute, Cardiff, followed by the lecture. 

Refreshments will be provided, during which time delegates will have the chance to network.

This is a unique UK opportunity for delegates both to learn and to potentially save lives, money and businesses. The lecture will be of

interest to anyone involved in food safety including businesses, trainers, environmental health practitioners and many others.  

Please see overleaf for registration details

There will be a small registration fee of £20.00 to cover refreshments and delegate packs.

We look forward seeing you.

Best wishes 

Professor Chris Griffith

Editor of the British Food Journal 

Head of the Food Research and Consultancy Unit 

University of Wales Institute, Cardiff.

The British Food Journal Annual Lecture is sponsored by:

Emerald Group Publishing Limited, Royal Society for Public Health, Highfield.co.uk limited, International Food Hygiene.
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Administration details
The British Food Journal Annual Lecture – 14 May 2009

To register for the lecture please contact: Jennifer Tatman, Course and Events Officer, RSPH, 28 Portland Place, London W1B 1DE.

jtatman@rsph.org.uk tel 020 3177 1600

Venue: The conference will take place at RSPH, 28 Portland

Place, London W1. Nearest underground stations are Great

Portland St and Oxford Circus. Both within easy walking distance.

Programme information: The Lecture starts at 11.00 am.

Enquiries: Please contact Jennifer Tatman on 020 3177 1600 or

jtatman@rsph.org.uk

Fees: There will be a small registration fee of £20.00 to cover

refreshments and delegate packs.

Cheques must be made payable to RSPH. Please note, places

are guaranteed only on receipt of payment.

Please make _____________________________reservation(s)

and send full programme to:

Personal/Contact details

Title: Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms/Dr/Other__________________________

First name(s) ______________________________________

Surname __________________________________________

Position____________________________________________

Address __________________________________________

__________________________________________________

__________________________________________________

Postcode __________________________________________

Tel________________________________________________

Fax ______________________________________________

E-mail ____________________________________________

To be invoiced, please complete

(if different from Personal/Contact details):

Name of Organisation/Authority ________________________

__________________________________________________

Reference no. ______________________________________

__________________________________________________

Address __________________________________________

__________________________________________________

__________________________________________________

__________________________________________________

Postcode __________________________________________

Tel________________________________________________

Fax ______________________________________________

E-mail ____________________________________________

To pay by credit card

Please tick as appropriate

Credit Card Visa Mastercard

Switch Solo

Bank/Building Society name____________________________

__________________________________________________

Account name on card ________________________________

Start date __________________________________________

Expiry date ________________________________________

Amount ____________________________________________

Card no.  

3-digit security code 

Issue number (Switch only)

Cheques to be made payable to RSPH

I heard about this event via ____________________________

__________________________________________________

__________________________________________________

__________________________________________________

__________________________________________________

Thank you for your booking. Confirmation will follow shortly


